Order of the
Golden Rule

FOUNDATION

2019 Awards of
Excellence Scholarship

The International Order of the Golden Rule, an association for
independently owned funeral homes, and the OGR Foundation
annually offer scholarships to students nearing completion
of their mortuary science degrees.

ALL NEW IN 2019: The Foundation will offer three
scholarships: $3,500, $2,000, and $1,000. Applications will be
accepted until March 1, 2019.

*Apply and be included in a job bank! x

TO QUALIFY:

Apply until March 1, 2019 at www.ogr.org/scholarship-program



